
 

 

 

S.I.T.E. Association of Industry 
H-16, Textile Avenue, S.I.T.E., Karachi. Tel: 32560704-5, email: sg@site-association.org 

 
Circular No.027 of 2019-20 

Dated: 3rd March 2020 
 

FILING OF LAWSUIT AGAINST PAYMENT OF FCA 
 
Dear Members, 
 
This is in continuation of our earlier Circulars # 018, 019 & 026 on the above subject.  
 
SITE Association of Industry has now decided to file a lawsuit in the High Court of 
Sindh against the recovery of Fuel Cost Adjustment (FCA), from the industrial 
consumers of K-Electric.  
 
Members (other than  textile sector) who are interested to become party in this case, 
are requested to please contact SITE Association urgently.  
 
Best regards,  
 
Dr. Syed Azhar Ibne Hasan 
Secretary General  
SITE Association of Industry  
Cell: 03008235461 
Email: sg@site-association.org 
 


